

July 26, 2022

Dear Salt River Schools Staff,

On behalf of the Education Governing Board, we are very pleased to announce that Dr. Melody Herne will be the new Acting Superintendent/Director of Education. She will begin August 3, 2022 and serve until the position is filled.

Dr. Herne has a wealth of experience in schools. She has served as the Arizona Department of Education Research and Statistical Analyst Data Driven Accountability Manager, Principal, Assistant Principal, Instructional Specialist, Teacher and most recently as Data Specialist for Salt River Schools.

We are confident in her skills and abilities to lead Salt River Schools. Please join me in welcoming Dr. Herne as Acting Superintendent/Director of Education.

Sincerely,

Henry Osif

Education Board Chair

Henry Of